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TO 	FILE 	
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FROM: 	WELDON B. STUTZMAN 
DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 

DATE: 	MARCH 14, 2013 

SUBJECT: BIG RIVER TELEPHONE, CASE NO. BRT-T-10-01 

In November 2010, Big River Telephone, LLC filed an Application for a Certificate 

of Public Convenience and Necessity to provide limited facilities-based and interexchange 

telecommunications services in Idaho. On March 14, 2013, Big River requested that its 

Application be withdrawn and the case closed, and stated the Company would resubmit its 

application. Consequently, this case should now be closed. 

Weldon B. Stutzman 
Deputy Attorney General 

M:BRT-T- 10-0 1_ws Withdrawal 



Brenda Sorrell 

From: Carolee Hall 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 10:49 AM 
To: Brenda Sorrell 
Subject: FW: Clec Cert application 

Importance: 	 High 

Memo to withdraw and close? 

Thanks a bunch 

Ca rolee 

From: Carolee Hall 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 10:44 AM 
To: Jean Jewell; Weldon Stutzman 
Subject: FW: Clec Cert application 
Importance: High 

Hi Jean, 

This is for Case No.BRT-T-10-01, BIG RIVER TELEPHONE. He is asking that his Application be withdrawn and the case 
closed. 

Will this do? Looks like he attached it to all my last e-mail to him in 2011. I have other e-mails to him as well. 

Weldon, will this work? 

Thank you 

Carolee 

From: Andrew Schwantner [mailto:aschwantnerbigriverteleDhone.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 10:21 AM 
To: Carolee Hall 
Subject: Re: Clec Cert application 

Please cancel this order, BRT will reissue the application 

On Thu, Nov 10, 2011 at 8:58 AM, Carolee Hall <Carolee.Hall(puc.idaho.gov > wrote: 

Good Morning Mr. Schwanter, 

On January 5, 20111 sent you an e-mail requesting five issues that needed to be resolved, I’ve never heard back. 
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On May 16, 20111 sent you a follow-up e-mail indicating that I had not heard anything from you - again, no response 
from you. 

It is now a year later - perhaps it is time to close Case No. BRT-T-10-01 and resubmit. You can do this by sending an e-

mail to Jean.Jewell@i.,uc.ldaho.Gov  asking that this case be closed so that you can resubmit/refresh the Application and 
Illustrative Tariff for Commission’s approval. 

Before you resubmit, I still have questions as to what the Company is providing and how. It wasn’t clear if you were 
interconnecting with the local cable companies, what exactly the service(s) is that the company will provide and 
moreover, whether we have jurisdiction. 

Please withdraw the November, 2010 filing and let’s start this process over. 

Thank you 

Carolee 

From: Andrew Schwantner [mailto :aschwantner'bigrivertelephone.com ] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 20113:12 PM 
To: Carolee Hall 
Subject: dec Cert application 

Carolee, 

Is there any status on Big River’s application for Clec certification in the state of Idaho? 

Andrew Sehwantner 

Director-Contract Compi iance!Nev’vork Planning  
Big River telephone Compan U..0 
0: 314-225-2205 
F: 314-225-2235 
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Andrew Schwantner 

Director-Contract Compliance/Network Planning 
Big River Telephone Company LLC 
0: 314-225-2205 
F: 314-225-2235 
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